

March 31, 2015

Ms. Ellen Small The Early Childhood Academy 1904 Westmont Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15210

Re: Child Care Staff Development Training - Standing Approval

Dear Ms. Small:

This office is pleased to inform you that The Early Childhood Academy has standing approval for any training that you offer that is pertinent for early care and education of young children.

It is suggested that the following statement be placed on any proof of attendance you may issue those participating in the session:

"This session has been approved for _____ of child care facility staff development by the Child Care Facilities Licensure Branch of the Mississippi State Department of Health."

If it is not possible to place the statement on the proof of attendance it is suggested that each participant be given a copy of this letter to attach to the certificate.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Nancy B. Nunley, M.Ed. Health Program Specialist Senior Child Care Licensure 662-842-3076 662-842-3045 (fax)